
  
Your present committee is:  
Chairperson   Bill Price  
Vice chair    Max Kennelly  
Secretary/treasurer Robert Morey, 
Committee members:  
David Horne, Michael Cowell, Robin Gledhill, Ron McLeod, Isobel Phillips, Errol 
Thompson, Lyn Harris, Brian Hall, and Max Kennelly. 
 
I would like to welcome the many new members who have recently joined our 
organisation and hope you have many years with us and we welcome any 
contribution you can make.  
A number of members attended the AGM and dinner on 30th May 2018 at the Otago 
Golf Club where the above mentioned people were re-elected onto the committee. 
Max Kennelly was appointed as Deputy chairperson at a subsequent Committee 
meeting. The meal as usual was very nice and enjoyed by all. 
 
The committee are in the process of planning our Christmas function that will be 
held for our Dunedin members in the Otago Golf club rooms on Balmacewen Road 
Dunedin on 5th December starting at 11:45 and for our Oamaru members at the 
Portside Bar and Restaurant Oamaru on 6th December. The cost will be $25.00 per 
head.  
We hope to have a Wellington based delegate on the on the Board of Management 
in attendance at the Dunedin dinner and possibly the Oamaru one as well, to give a 
brief outline of what is happening and answer questions. 
With the move to an electronic world, please indicate if you haven’t already done so, 
if you would like your “Annuity News” and Branch newsletter delivered by email. If 
you have an email address and you haven’t informed your Branch secretary yet, 
please do so by sending an email to otago@gsa.org.nz  
Do you know anyone or have any old work mates who were contributors to the 
Government Superannuation Scheme and not members of the GSA? Invite them 
along to our Christmas function and persuade them to join us. 
Please reply by tearing off the bottom of page 3 or 4 of this newsletter and returning 
it with your payment by 30th November. 

 
 
GSA Website  
How many people have visited our website at gsa.org.nz? There is a wealth of 
information about our association and the work they do. 

  
BUS TRIP 
Our next bus trip will be to Oamaru on Thursday the 28th February 2019. 
Depending on time available we could visit the cheese shop and time to go through 
the heritage area or just take in the sea air at the port. 
We will be leaving the car park area in Shore St, Andersons Bay at 9:30am and hope 
to return at 4:30pm. We will have lunch at The Portside Restaurant. Lunch is 
included but drinks are your responsibility. Great value at $25 per head. 
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Our social 
subcommittee is 
investigating 
possible venues 
for our bus trips 
so if you have any 
ideas please tell 
us as we are 
always looking for 
more 
destinations. 
 
Finally another 
plea from your 
Secretary, 

  
When moving you must notify The Scheme Administrator  at Datacom of 

your new address on a form they have created. Failure to do so may lead 

to your annuity being stopped. If you change address it is important to let 

me know so that I can update your contact details as you may have moved 

to another Branch’s area. 

If you have changed provider please advise me of your new email address at 
otago@gsa.org.nz.  
Are there any issues that you would like discussed/ brought up on your behalf?  
Contact your local secretary Robert Morey at PO Box 5182 Dunedin 9058 OR  
Email me at otago@gsa.org.nz. Or by phone at 0800 888 472.  
Thank you. 
R Morey 

Important Phone Numbers and Addresses 

Name Phone Email Postal address 

GSF Datacom 0800 654731 gsf@datacom.co.nz PO Box 3614 
Wellington 
6140 

NPF Datacom 0800 628776 npfenquiries@datacom.co.nz PO Box 1036 
Wellington 
6140 

GSF Authority 04 4996999  PO Box 3390 
Wellington 
6140 

PSA Holiday Homes 0800 103090 holidayhomes@psa.org.nz  

Marram Community 
Trust (Ex Post Office 
staff only) 

04 8012920  PO Box 24006 
Wellington 
6142 

Bus trip members at Mandeville 

Aircraft museum. 



 
 

Members can now pay by internet 
banking to  
Government Superannuitants Association 
Westpac 03-0903-0379891-00 

Please use your “surname and initials “as reference and either 
“dinner” or “bus trip” as particulars. 
 
OR by cheque made out to Government Superannuitants Association.  
Please cross it and write NOT TRANSFERABLE. 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
Please return to  
The Secretary 
GSA Otago Branch 
PO Box 5182, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058 
 

YES, I/We would like to attend a Christmas lunch for Oamaru members on Thursday 

6th December 2018 at Portside Bar and Restaurant Oamaru cost $25.00 per person. 
 
 
Name………………………………………………………… Number of people………………………. 
 
 
Address…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Phone number……………………………. email………………………………………………………………… 
 
Amount enclosed………………………………………….Or paid by internet banking to 
Government Superannuitants Association 

Westpac 03-0903-0379891-00 on date……………………………….…………… 

 
  

Please cut or tear off 

Return by 30th Nov  

Members at the 2018 AGM Board member Mike Smith and partner 

Kay Monks at our 2018 AGM 



 
 
 
Please return to  
The Secretary 
GSA Otago Branch 
PO Box 5182, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058 
 
YES, I/We would like to go on the bus trip to Oamaru on Thursday 28th February  
 
Name…………………………………………………. number of people………………………. 
 
Address…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Phone number……………………………. email………………………………………………………………… 
 
Amount enclosed……………………………………………Or paid by internet banking to 
Government Superannuitants Association  

Westpac 03-0903-0379891-00    on date………………………………. 

 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 
 
Please return to  
The Secretary 
GSA Otago Branch 
PO Box 5182, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058 
 
YES, I/We would like to attend a Christmas lunch at the Otago Golf Club in Balmacewen Rd 
Dunedin on 5th December 2018 cost $25.00 per person. 
 
 
Name………………………………………………………… Number of people………………………. 
 
 
Address…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Phone number……………………………. email………………………………………………………………… 
 
Amount enclosed……………………………………………..Or paid by internet banking to 
Government Superannuitants Association 

Westpac 03-0903-0379891-00   on date………………………………. 

 
 
 

Please cut or tear off 

Return by 19th Feb 2019 

20192019 

Please cut or tear off 

Return by 30th Nov 


